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During the 2021-2022 academic year CFA completed work and submitted final 

recommendations to Steering for the SOSA, Assessment of Advising, and Service Section of the 

RPD charges.  CFA updated and approved the Financial Conflict of Interest policy and Retention 

of Student Work policy, and reviewed and approved the Sabbatical RFP. In addition, CFA 

collected MOA #128/139 Compliance documents from Chemistry (3 faculty), Computer Science 

(2 faculty), Library (1 faculty), Art and Art History (2 faculty), and Music (1 faculty).  CFA 

approved the Disciplinary Standards for Biomedical Engineering and Special Education, 

Language and Literacy. Pending minor revisions, CFA gave provisional approval to the 

Communication Studies Department’s Disciplinary Standards.  CFA reviewed and provided 

feedback on the Disciplinary Standards for Criminology, Creative Writing, Counselor Education, 

English, and Math/Statistics; CFA will return to those Disciplinary Standards in fall 2022, once 

revised versions of the Disciplinary Standards have been received.  CFA received the 

Disciplinary Standards for Anthropology/Sociology in May 2022 and will provide feedback in 

fall 2022.  CFA completed the preliminary recommendations and a first round of public 

testimony for the Student Feedback Form charge and the Undergraduate Advising Policies and 

Practices charge; CFA will prepare final recommendations in fall 2022.  CFA drafted a 

preliminary recommendation for the Copyrighted Materials Use charge and will seek public 

testimony in fall 2022.   

 

  

  


